
The Ashtabula Municipal Court is pleased to announce that 
we have partnered with the Ohio Attorney General’s Office 
(AGO) to collect old fines and court costs dating back 10 
years.  The Court has provided data in the amount of 
$1,135,092.69 that is owed to the Ashtabula Municipal 
Court. The AGO has sent out letters to individuals giving 
them many options to make payments to clear up their old 
fines and court costs.  This will also allow individuals to clear 
up their license registration blocks if they have them.  

If you have received a letter from the AGO, you can contact 
the AGO Local Government Collections team at: 1-888-871-
8838 or go to www.ohioattorneygeneral.gov/colletions/pay-
online. Payments can be mailed to Ohio Attorney General, 
P.O. Box 89471, Cleveland, Ohio 44101. 

Please do not contact the Court. You must work directly with 
the AGO collections team. If you however, are disputing the 
amount owed, you can send an email along with 
documentation (example receipts) to: 
courtcollections@ashtabulamunicipalcourt.com. 
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